March 31, 1982

Docket No. 50-374

Mr. Thomas J. Kovach

Nuclear Licensing Manager
Commonwealth Edison Company-Suite 300
OPUS West 111

1400 OPUS Place

Downers Grove, I111inois 60515

Dear Mr. Kovich:

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO THE SAFETY EVALUATION RELATED TO THE RESPONSE TO
=:§°:g§L[1lﬂ 90-02 FOR LASALLE COUNTY STATION, UNIT 2 (TAC NO.

By ‘etter dated January 21, 1992, the NRC transmitted to Commonwealth Edison
Company (CtCo, the licoqsuo‘ the staff's safety evaluation (SE) of the
1icensee’s response to AL Bulletin 90-02. It has come to our attention that
Section 1.0 of the SE was inadvertently misworded. A revised SE has been
enclosed for ysur convenience.

This correction is for clarification purposes only and does not revise the
technical content of the SE or the conclusions stated therein,

Sincerely,

Original signed by:
Byron L. Siege

fiyron L. Siegel, Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-2

Division of Reactor Projects - 111/1IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc w/enclosure:
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